
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Samaneh Delavari 

Research Center for Immunodeficiencies, 

Pediatrics Center of Excellence, Children’s Medical Center, 

Tehran University of Medical Sciences, Tehran, Iran. 

 

 
 

Dear Samaneh Delavari 

 

On behalf of the International Rumi Pediatrics Congress and the 3rd J Project Congress 

Organization Committee, I am pleased to inform you that your title of abstract 

"Autoimmunities in HIGM patients" has been accepted for poster presentation at the 3rd J 

Project Congress which will be held in Konya on 4-7 December 2019.  

This letter is being sent to you for possible financial support from your department. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 
Prof. Ismail REISLI, MD 

The President of 3rd J Project Congress, 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Session Title: POSTER SESSION 2 

 

 
Session Date: 6 December, 2019 Session Time: 17:30-19 

 
Hall: Poster Area 

 
Title of your presentation: Autoimmunities in HIGM patients 

 

Chairs: Irina Tuzankina, Ekaterinburg, Russia, Margit Serban, Timisoara, 

Romania,Oksana Boyarchuk,Ternopil, Ukraine, Erdem Topal, Malatya, Turkey. 


